
Operation London Bridge Update 

Dear Victoria, Victoria Westminster and Whitehall BID Members, 
 
We are aware that there are still road closures in place along Victoria Street (Palace 
Street to Parliament Square), Whitehall (whole length) and surrounding Trafalgar 
Square. This a change from the original information provided by The Met which stated 
that restrictions in these areas would be lifted from approximately 5pm-11pm. 
 
We are still awaiting full details of tonight and tomorrow's closures from the police and 
will update you as soon as we can. If you have any queries please contact 
info@victoriabid.co.uk.  
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